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Accomplishments between July 1 and September 30, 2013 
 
During the third quarter of 2013 we made the following progress on our project: 

 

• In response to reviewer comments, completed substantial revisions to our manuscript in 

review at Avian Conservation and Ecology.  We have now re-submitted the manuscript 

and are awaiting a final decision from the Editor. 

 

 Siegel, R. B., P. Pyle, J. H. Thorne, A. J. Holguin, C. A. Howell, S. Stock, and M. 

 Tingley.  In review.  Vulnerability of birds to climate change in California’s Sierra 

 Nevada.  Avian Conservation and Ecology. 
 

• Completed our podcast about the vulnerability of Sierra Nevada birds to climate change.  

The podcast can be viewed at:  http://youtu.be/isu75r-R2-A  Although the podcast is 

finished, it is still posted only on the personal Youtube channel of the producer, so I 

request that the link not be widely disseminated until we are able to move the podcast to a 

more appropriate permanent location. 


